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 Anchor Point    
 Bible Church 

Loving God — Loving People — Loving Life! 

Sunday, August 20, 2023  

1 Cor:13:4-5 

 Week 
   2 

 

#1 

 July 9, 2023 
 July 16, 2023 Pastor Rob Renberg  July 23, 2023 Pastor Rob Renberg HEROES OF FAITH #4    August 20, 2023 Pastor Rob Renberg 

“For if you keep silent at this time, relief and deliverance  
will rise for the Jews from another place, but you and your  

father's house will perish. And who knows whether you have 
not come to the kingdom for such a time as this?”     Esther 4:14 

1. Heroes _________ the _________________  placed before them.  

2. Heroes _______God’s ___________  thru spiritual disciplines.  

3. Heroes ___________________ their ________  by trusting God.  

4. Heroes ________  God is _________ at ________ around them.  

“They called the days Purim, after the term Pur.” “The Jews… keep  
these two days according to what was written and at the time  

appointed every year, that these days should be remembered and 
kept throughout every generation... and that these days of Purim 
should never fall into disuse, nor should the commemoration of 
these days cease among their descendants.”  Esther 9:27-28 

HEROES OF FAITH #7   

The Feast of Purim 

Le ssons from Es ther: 



 

 

Offering boxes are located at the back of the Sanctuary OR see the 
church website for online giving options. Scan the QR code to give! 
Thank you!  www.AnchorPointBibleChurch.com 

 

Information For Your Visit At Anchor Point Bible Church… 

1. We are happy to have you with us today.  Please fill out a Connection Card and 
either place it in an offering box or bring it to the Welcome Point for a  welcome 
gift.  For prayer requests or comments, please check the appropriate box and write 
on the back, or use the prayer card located in each pew and place in the prayer box 
at the Connection Point in the foyer. 

2. We encourage you to use our nursery & children’s ministries.   
Our Anchor Kids program is for children ages 4 yr. - 5th grade.  Before the service, 

        please check your children in at the check-in station that is located in the foyer, in 

        front of the office. The Anchor kids meet first in the sanctuary for family worship     
        before the Children’s Sermon and dismissal to their program.  Our nursery is  
        located in the “Harbor” Children’s Wing for babies and toddlers.  You will receive  
        a guest card and number for our notification system in the sanctuary.   

3. As our guest, we hope you feel welcomed and loved today.   Please introduce    
yourself to Pastor Rob & Pastor James, and others around you.   

        And….come back again!  

This Sunday: 8/20: 
Nursery:  Khrisy VanKampen 
                 & Glenda Meier 
                                
Anchor Kids: Kim Kamp  
                        & Beth Swain  
                         
Next  Sunday 8/27 
Nursery:  Emily Huber 
                  & Joy Hancock 
                   
Anchor Kids:      Amy Renberg 
                  & Dawson VanKampen 
                        
Cookies:   Amy Renberg  
                & Dan VanderMyde 
 
Birthdays: 
8/22  -  Brian Schuitema 
 
 
Anniversaries:  
8/26   -  Bob & Loretta Brydon 
 

   Today 

   Prayer Team  -  9:15  -  9:45a.m. 
   Worship Service   -  10:00 a.m.  
   Fellowship & Coffee  - After service 
 

We continue our series about some amazing 
heroes of Scripture. These ordinary people 
didn’t always behave well, yet there were 
moments in their lives where they  
demonstrated extraordinary faith.  Join us 
each and every Sunday this summer and be 
a hero to someone by inviting them to 
church with our TrueLife cards!  God  
changes lives and uses ordinary (and  
imperfect) people like these “faith” full 
characters , and as we will see, even YOU! 

 

We want to thank Khrisy VanKampen and our great Planning Team as well as ALL of 
the volunteers that helped with the 3rd Annual Car Show and Outdoor Worship  
Sunday! Nearly 90 cars & bikes were part of our show and many visitors & fami-
lies attended!  Thank you to everyone who donated non-perishable food items to 
our “Table of Blessings” that were added to the “entry fee” for those entering a car 
or bike. In total, a “HALF TRAILER” of food was donated as well as $151 for Teen 
Challenge & the 50/50 raffle brought $300 that was split with Muskegon Pregnancy 
Services!!  We are also grateful to The House of Hobbies who set up a track with 
their remote control cars and some other friends who set up the RC cars with the 
obstacle course. Our awesome grill team made a total of 100 brats & 210 hot dogs 
along with sides! How wonderful to have so many people make this annual event 
such a blessing and outreach to so many!! 
 

PROTECTION WORKSHOP (& Refresher) for all children & youth volunteers will be 
Wednesday, August 30th from 6:30-7:30 p.m. This is for all volunteers (yes, even if 
you’ve done it in the past, we are asking all volunteers to renew & refresh too).  

 

 

Women’s Thursday Morning Bible Study will be having a potluck to “kick off” the 
return of the weekly study on Thursday, Sept. 7th at the home of Denise Boxer. If  
you are interested in joining or would just like more  information, we would love  
for you to join us! Please let  Maryanne Wheeler or Denise Boxer know what dish 
you would like to bring.  
 

Saturday September 16th “Bee Mindful” Ladies Retreat   
(Brochures & registration forms are located in the foyer) 

 

September 24th 10:00 a.m. Paul Family Bluegrass Concert and worship.   
. 

September 30th  Community Yard Sale (Start saving “stuff” for our sale!) 
 

 

 

 Plans For AWANA Are Underway!  
 

We are asking that you pray about how you may be involved in this 
AWESOME children’s program that starts up in the Fall if  
we have enough volunteer staff to serve. Hannah Hodgson is our 
new Commander this year, and we are getting everything ready 

to have a great ministry!  There are a number of volunteer positions needed for our 
AWANA program. Don’t wait to be asked, contact her to volunteer! YOU make our 
Awana Program work and YOU are NEEDED!  
 

Speaking of Awana...we need prize donations to the prize cabinet. Prizes for ages 
kindergarten to 5th grade (boys & girls) amounts $1.00 to $5.00. Any and all  
donations will be greatly appreciated.  You may bring to church and place in the 
box designated for this in the foyer. Our planned kick-off date is Sept.28th.  

Welcome to 
Anchor Point  
Bible Church 


